
 

During a called Session meeting on March 26, 2023 

• Julia Robinson Moore and Ricky Moore made a presentation regarding a project,  
Equity in Memory and Memorial Project (E2M). They are working with UNC Charlotte 
and Providence Presbyterian Church to increase equity, memory and memorials with 
respect to formerly enslaved persons and those connected to them. The E2M Project 
involves efforts to join churches together in efforts toward peacebuilding related to 
their shared history and connections and take steps to honor and respect pertinent 
cemeteries, ancestors, and descendants. Julia and Ricky are inviting Sardis to  
participate. A decision will be made in the near future. 

• Led by Chuck Bohlen, Stewardship chair, a discussion was held regarding a possible 
capital campaign in order to meet the capital needs and repairs made known at last 
month’s Session meeting. 

• Approved a member’s transfer to First Presbyterian, Charlotte and the removal from 
membership roll of two other members, per their request, who have moved from the 
area. 

• Approved a request from Sardis Gift Trust to spend up to $3,200 for a new baptismal 
bowl for our sanctuary. 

• Following discussion, approved a request from Betsy Kelly and Dorothy Williams to be 
married at Sardis April 6, 2024 and officiated by Dr. Martin and Rev Schaaf. 

• Received a report from the Sardis Gift Trust related to its Impact+ Campaign results, 
showing 223 participants, including 22 gifts from children/youth. Total gifts were 
$50,833.56. 


